Merced Sun-Star

NOTICE OF PRELIMINARY DECISION
FOR THE PROPOSED ISSUANCE OF
AN AUTHORITY TO CONSTRUCT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the San Joaquin Valley Unified Air Pollution Control
District solicits public comment on the proposed issuance of Authority to Construct to
Red Rock Dairy for a 1,193 bhp diesel-fired emergency standby internal combustion
engine powering an electrical generator, at N. Canton Road, East of Hwy 59, Merced.

The analysis of the regulatory basis for this proposed action, Project #N-1120375, is
available for public inspection at
http://www.valleyair.org/notices/public_notices_idx.htm and the District office at the
address below. Written comments on this project must be submitted by Thursday, April
4" 2013 to DAVID WARNER, DIRECTOR OF PERMIT SERVICES, SAN
JOAQUIN VALLEY UNIFIED AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT, 1990
EAST GETTYSBURG AVENUE, FRESNO, CA 93726.



